

Bureau National 115 chemin Gordon Baker Toronto (Ontario) M2H 0A8

Len Poirier National Secretary-Treasurer Secrétaire-trésorier national Lana Payne National President Présidente nationale Daniel Cloutier

Quebec Director

Directeur québécois

March 21, 2023

To: Unifor Officers of Transervice Locals

From: Scott McILmoyle, National Representative

Re: 2023 Bargaining Proposals

Sisters and Brothers:

Please find attached the 2023 Bargaining Proposal Form that need to be distributed to all of your members in the Transervice bargaining unit, please distribute asap.

We are asking that the completed proposal forms be returned by the members to the Local no later than April 19, 2023. Send all completed proposal forms to myself. My contact info below.

Once all the proposals forms have been returned, your bargaining committee will put together a complete list of all proposals so they can be discussed and debated at the caucus meeting.

We are looking to schedule that meeting in September. Date and location TBD.

Email: scott.mcilmoyle@unifor.org

Mail: Unifor National Office at 115 Gordon Baker Road, Toronto, ON, M2H 0A8

Attn: Scott McILmoyle

We thank you for your assistance in completing these tasks, ensuring that we have identified the concerns of our members as we prepare to enter into negotiations with the employer this fall.

In solidarity,

Scott McILmoyle

National Representative

cc. Shane Wark, Assistant to the National Officers Gavin Parker-Nance, Bargaining Committee Chris Nascimento, Bargaining Committee Scott Shafer, Bargaining Committee

SM/vs/cope343